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Fishers for Habitat Forum 2011
Its only 3 weeks away!!

The Recreational Fishing Alliance of NSW, the peak volunteer recreational fishing 
representative group is encouraging all anglers and community groups to come along to the third 
FREE Fishers for Fish Habitat Forum, on the 20-21st May in Tamworth which is funded by NSW 
recreational fishing licence fees.

The 2 day forum and field day will provide information on how much recreational fishing licence 
money is directed towards fish habitat works in NSW, along with ample opportunities for the public 
and anglers to network with each other and DPI – Conservation staff, who have a keen interest in 
fish habitat rehabilitation works. All the forum info is below, so why not register NOW!

Following the success of the 2009  and 2010 Forums the Fishers for Fish Habitat program, funded through Industry and 
Investment NSW and the NSW Recreational Fishing Trusts, will be hosting a 2011 Forum. Recreational fishers from across 
NSW are invited to attend the 2011 event, which for the first time will be hosted by a regional country centre west of the range.

The date
Friday 20 – Saturday 21 May 2011 (plus an optional 3rd day on Sunday 22 May for the inaugural Tamworth Carp Muster 
hosted by Namoi CMA).

The venue
The Pavilion, Nemingha, Tamworth NSW
Tamworth, the country music capital is located on the junction of the New England and Oxley highways making the city an 
easy 5 hour drive from Sydney, 7 hours from Brisbane or 3 and half hours from Port Macquarie.
Opportunities for freshwater fishing in the Tamworth region are vast with something to suit everyone’s tastes: from wide rivers 
and small creeks to rocky headwaters and local impoundments.

The program
The free 2 day Forum will include formal presentations, poster sessions, interactive discussions and a field trip to check out 
habitat issues and local rehabilitation projects on the Peel River. Program (TBC)

Registration
The Forum is a free event for recreational fishers however registration is required for catering and administration purposes.
Online Registration form
2011 Forum information 215.7 KB
Print and fax registration form 151.6 KB

Useful information
Brief information on the Forum venue, travel options to Tamworth and accommodation is available here or for more information 
or to make accommodation bookings: www.visittamworth.com.

To subscribe/unsubscribe to this news bulletin contact the RFA of NSW at RFANSW
www.rfansw.com.au .
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